29 July 2015

The Manager

Company Announcements Office
ASX Limited

Level 40 Central Park

152-158 St Georges Terrace
PERTH WA 6000

Dear Sir

Retraction of Non-Renounceable Rights Issue

ORH Limited (“ORH” or the “Company”) (ASX Code: ORH) retracts its
announcements made yesterday (Tuesday, 28 July 2015) in respect of a non-
renounceable rights issue.

The Company is updating the Rights Issue Offer and will make an announcement in
the next 48 hours.

Yours sincerely,

ORH Limited

-~

Louisa Martino
Company Secretary



